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Dear Lin-Wood Public Schools Families,

We were informed today, September 23, 2021 of a confirmed case of COVID-19 at Lin-Wood
Public School.

It has been determined that the individual who tested positive did not compromise other
staff or students. Our nurse, Lynn Murray has assured administration that we are in
compliance with NH DHHS established procedures. No other staff or students were
affected by this event.

As always, If you or your child are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, such as a fever, chills,
respiratory illness, aches or change in taste and smell, please stay home and away from others
and seek medical attention.

The safety of our children and employees is our top priority. We will continue to follow the
NH-DHHS guidelines as outlined in the SAU #68 Re-Entry Plan.

Children may worry about their family, friends, and/or themselves getting sick with COVID-19.
The CDC’s tips for talking to children about COVID-19 can be found_here.

Sincerely,

Dr. Judith McGann

Superintendent


https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/groups/families-covid-19.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/groups/families-covid-19.html

